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Project Contact: 
City of Pella 

Public Works Director 
Denny Buyert 
641.628.1601 

dbuyert@cityofpella.com 
 

Project Engineer: 
Garden & Associates 

 

 

Contractor: 
Wicks Construction, Inc  

 
 

 
 
 

 

Project Description 
This project consists of a 31-foot (curb and gutter) 8” concrete road.  The 
project includes grading, storm sewer, culverts, subdrains, intakes, 
sidewalks, and associated improvements.  The project limits are Idaho 
Drive and continues approximately 2,300 LF ending at 200 LF south of 
Shady Brook Lane. 

Project Timeline 
The project is expected to be completed by November 15, 2021.  There 
are some factors, weather included, which may extend different phases 
of this project. 

 
 

 

218th Ave/Neil Drive 
Reconstruction 

(Idaho Drive to Shady Brook Lane) 
 

Project 2021 

Start Date 
The contractor is planning to start the project on Monday, May 17th, 2021. 
Their plans at this time, are to begin work on Stage 2.  Storm water culverts 
crossing the road (See attached detour and stage maps). 

 

 

Garbage/Recycling/Yard Waste 
During the project you will be asked to place garbage, recycling, and yard waste out on your normal 
collection day. Totes to be placed near driveway at back of right of way line in grass.  Public Works crews 
will assist Midwest Sanitation by individually moving them to and from a common location. 

Access & Detour 
Direction of vehicle access from the south or the west will change throughout the project and will vary 
based on your location along the project. Access from either Idaho Dr or 218th Ave will be available at a 
given time (see Detour Route Map). The contractor will be working on multiple stages at a time using 
partial road closures in order to expedite the project. Additional notice for full road closures on individual 
stages will be made during the project. 

 
*Emergency services will be fully aware of access limitations should an emergency occur. 

*Residents may NOT have vehicular access to their homes for periods of time, 

please plan accordingly. Some residents will be required to park on soccer 

complex driveway and walk across graveled grade. 

Please call Public Works at 628.1601 with any questions. 
Mapping of the project area is attached to this notice. 

ROAD CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
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